In 1959, Pope Saint John XXIII announced the Second Vatican Council. A few
months later, preparations for the Council began. The bishops were asked to
send in their vota (“wishes”). When i1t comes to the 84 bishops in France, only
16 of them requested extension of the vernacular. Two of them were opposed
to any vernacular during the Mass. According to the eminent French historian,
Yves Chiron: “Only one, the bishop of Orleans, wished the entire Mass,
except for the Canon, to be celebrated in the living language.”
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: Among them only slxteen ask for a certam extension of the ver-
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For the record, the responses were published in the Acta et Documenta Concilio (Ecu-
menico Vaticano Il apparando. Series 1 (Antepraeparatoria), vol. 11, Consilia et vota
episcoporum et praelatorum (Vatican City: Typis Polyglottis Vaticanis, 1960-1961).

HIS NEW COLLECTION, with its marvelous CuoraL SurpLEMENT and 3-volume (spiral bound)
OrGAN AccomprANIMENT, has been described as “the peerless and indispensable resource for any
parish musician serious about authentic Catholic music.” « https://ccwatershed.org/hymn/



